
 
 
 

Public Disclosure: 
University of the Rockies 

Voluntary Resignation of Accreditation 
Effective: October 31, 2018 

 
University of the Rockies, located in Denver, Colorado, voluntarily resigned its accreditation status with the 
Higher Learning Commission following a merger into Ashford University, which is accredited by the Western 
Association of Schools and Colleges.  
 
The effective date of the institution’s resignation of HLC accreditation is October 31, 2018.  
 
About the Higher Learning Commission 
The Higher Learning Commission accredits approximately 1,000 colleges and universities that have a home base in one of 19 
states that stretch from West Virginia to Arizona. HLC is a private, nonprofit accrediting agency. It is recognized by the U.S. 
Department of Education and the Council for Higher Education Accreditation. Questions? Contact info@hlcommission.org or 
call 312.263.0456. 
 
 
 
  
 
 


